
Come sip some wine 

and do some holiday 

shopping 

at 

Page Mill Winery’s 

Twilight Tasting

Thursday, 

December 12, 2019
Any time between 4:30 to 8:00 PM 

Livermore Music is committed to the excellence of the Livermore High School Instrumental 
Music Department, providing financial, logistical, and moral support. We empower the 
education and creativity of the students’ music experience by funding supplies and facilitating 
events that advance ability and encourage music appreciation, bolstering their individual and 
group self-esteem. Livermore Music is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization, Tax ID 94-3160321. 
www.livermoremusic.com

1960 S. Livermore 

Livermore  � 925-456-7676

The $10.00 tasting 

fee and 10% of sales 

goes back to 

Livermore Music 

Wonderful music, 

great food, and 

delightful wine!

Invite f
riends and

family and have 

fun while y
ou do 

your holiday 

shopping!!




